Consumer Product SAFETY ALERT

FROM THE U.S. CONSUMER PRODUCT SAFETY COMMISSION, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20207

Wear Bike Helmets On Bicycles —
Not On Playgrounds

The U. S. Consumer Product Safety Commission
(CPSC) warns that children should not wear bike hel-
mets when playing, especially on playground equip-
ment. CPSC has reports of two strangulation deaths
to children when their bike helmets became stuck in
openings on playground equipment, resulting in
hanging. CPSC also has reports of four cases where
no injury occurred. In two of these cases the children
were climbing trees, and in the other two cases, the
children were on playground equipment.

Children should always wear helmets while riding
their bikes. But, when a child gets off the bike, take
off the helmet. There is a “hidden hazard” of strangu-
lation if a child wears a helmet while playing on play-
ground equipment.
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